
Jean Brook Reserve - Water Transfer Licence 

Dr BROAD question to PREMIER 

My question is from John at South Nietta regarding the Jean Brook Reserve water 
transfer licence you approved in 2016 when you were the minister responsible for water 
management. 

On 17 August last year in this place, you promised the South Nietta farmers that you 
would 'look after farmers, listen to farmers and act on farmers concerns'. Why is your 
government spending so much money and department resources trying to cover up 
your blunder so a former Liberal member can continue to make money from a private 
Hydro scheme while forcing flood-affected farmers to spend significant funds if they 
want the flooding to stop? 


